May 22, 1978

Mr. Donald Reeb President McKownville Improvement Assoc. 5 Norwood Street McKownville, N.Y. 12203

Dear Don:

Sorry I missed you when you brought down the flyers the other evening. I cannot make the Thursday meeting due to my committment at Macy's and also at this time I do not feel that I can serve as secretary of the Association this year; my mother has resumed her permanent residence in Saratoga and I will be having to go their on weekends and there is a strong possibility that I also may be taking up residency there. With the two jobs and Sundays being taken up with family responsibilities I do not feel I can put my whole self into this task although I did enjoy it this year.

Since this is short notice, I would agree to stay on in this capacity until you can locate someone. Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

Sincerely,

Kathleen LeRoux

6 Arcadia Avenue

McKownville, N.Y. 12203

Karleen Lo Roux